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CC TO: Principal KSHSS 

Emal 

According to the Govt. notice no. RDM-Reg-MISC-0010-2024-21 159 on Dt. 
03.07.2024, this is for the information of all the staff members and students that 

all institutions under JRG Educational TrUst will remain closed on 08th July 2024 
(Monday) on account of "Ratha Yatra". 

Principal RITE 

The holiday is not applicoable for those involved in essential service and in 

house employees. 

Principal JRGCP 

DDUGKY 

All Hostel Wardens and Superintendents 

The Notice Boards at Hostels. 

Security Supervisor 

JRG EDUCATIONAL TRUST 
Gupta Niwas (Gupta cable compound) 

NOTICE 
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